
 

2015 Spring Road Suite 650, Oak Brook, IL 60523 

630-928-1700       |       sterigenics.com

 

June 16, 2020 

 

Mr. Daniel McCain, Unit Manager 

Industrial Source Monitoring Unit 

Georgia EPD – Air Protection Branch 

4244 International Parkway, Suite 120 

Atlanta, Georgia 30354-3906 

 

Subject:  Test Date for Ethylene Oxide Emission Control 

   Application No. 27153 

   Sterigenics U.S., LLC Atlanta, AIRS No: 06700093 

 

 

Dear Mr. McCain; 

 

Sterigenics submitted two test protocols on October 31, 2019 to test new capture and emission control 

equipment at the Sterigenics facility located at 2971 Olympic Industrial Drive SE Suite 116 in Atlanta.  

One of these test protocols describes testing of the ethylene oxide (EO) emission control systems.  We 

are submitting notification that the testing of the ethylene oxide emission control system will take place 

beginning at 9:00 am on Wednesday June 24, 2020 and continuing to Friday June 26, 2020.. 

 

If you have any questions about this notification, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kevin Wagner 

Director, Environmental Health & Safety 


